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      DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
THURS. 10

th
 NOVEMBER.  

Annual General Meeting, 7:30pm, Lavington Panthers 
Sports Club. 
General Meeting, 8pm., following the AGM. 
Entries due for the January ‘Pattern’ comp. 
PRESENTER:  Ron Cork. 
WED. 30

th
 NOVEMBER.   

Committee Meeting, 7pm at the Temple’s. 
 

THURS. 8
th

 DECEMBER.  

Christmas gathering, 6:pm, at Panthers bistro.  

General Meeting, 8:00pm., Lavington Panthers Sports 
Club. 
Entries due for the February ‘Open’ competition. 
PRESENTER: No presenter due to Christmas 
Celebration 
 

 
                                        NOTICE BOARD ...........   
 
COMPETITIONS: 
* Coming club competitions: - 
November – ‘People in Action’. Judge – Ron Cork. 
December – ‘Open’. Judge – Paul Robinson. 
January –     ‘Pattern’. Judge – Paul Grigg. 
February -   ‘Open’ 
January -     ‘f  Nothing’ 
Remember, entries due at GM 2 months prior. 
* FCC ‘Top Shots’ comp., closes 26th March. 
Entry form attached to this newsletter. 
* We would like help with club competitions. To ease 
the burden on the competition secretary, we would 
like another member to look after the recording of 
results. If you are interested, please talk to one of the 
new committee members tonight, or phone later on. 
 
Club Polo Shirts 

There are spare shirts available, so see Rob, Carmen 
or Kerry if you would like to buy one. Price $26. 
New Member 

Rachel May of Wodonga has joined as a student 
member. Welcome Rachel, and remember, if you have 
any questions, just ask.  

OUTINGS and WORKSHOPS: 

Outings: 

1. Wonga Wetlands on Oct. 22nd.  Several club 
members attended this outing and had an enjoyable 
photo shoot despite a close encounter with a Red 
Bellied Black snake. Unfortunately, no photographic 
evidence of the encounter exists due to the sssssspeed 
of the serpent .......... or maybe due to the speed of the 
photographers heading in the other direction.                                      
Workshops: 

None organized as yet. 
                 ....................................................... 
Auction. 

The club auction was held last week and raised a little 
under $100. Thanks to the members who were able to 
stay and have a bit of fun with the bidding.  
The result was a bit disappointing and we would be 
interested in ideas to make this more successful in the 
future. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.waccfoto.com/


Presenters for 2005 

November – Ron Cork, visiting judge & presenter. 
December – Christmas celebration. Possibly a 
presentation of member activities for 2005 
We need presenters for 2006. If you are able to present 
some of your slides or prints, please let one of the 
committee members know so that we can slot you in 
to a suitable month.  
 
Missing 

Somebody mistakenly collected a box of auction 
goodies belonging to Paul Temple after the auction 
last month. Contents included a number of media 
cardholders and other goods. Could these please be 
returned? Please phone on the above number or see 
me tonight. Thanks.  
 
Christmas gathering. 

We will be having a meal together, prior to the 
December GM, at the Panthers bistro. Meal to start at 
6pm and the GM will be delayed and start at 8pm. We 
will also have a slightly extended supper at the GM 
for those that are unable to attend the dinner. 
 
Calendar 

Quantum Printing are after a pic for their 2006 
calendar. The photographer will have a credit on the 
calendar and so will the camera club. There is no 
money involved in the agreement. However, they may 
be able to help the club out with business cards. 
They require a colour print relating to the local region, 
and it must be landscape format. 
 
NEW WEB SITE – www.waccfoto.com 
Thanks to Kerry and Leighton Weymouth of Lan 
Mine, we now have a new web site with our own 
domain name. Kerry & Leighton have donated the fee 
for hosting the web site and also the first year of 
registration of the domain name. 
 
NEGV NEWS ....... 
Meeting Dates for 2005 are as follows: - 

1. Saturday 12th November – Myrtleford.  
11am – outing, meet Beechworth Post Office (If you 
wish to attend this let Barb Ridley know prior on 
0357551272) 
4-5pm AGM at 271 Mummery Road, Myrtleford. 
5:30 – Dinner @ Hong Kong restaurant 
7:30 – GM @ Uniting Church Hall, Myrtleford. 
 

Albury Show 
Another successful show photographic comp. was 
held at the end of October. The venue was by all 
accounts much better than at past shows. 
Thanks to all members who volunteered to help at the 
exhibition. Your contribution was invaluable. 
Thanks also to Pat and Audrey for their efforts in 
making this happen. Although both were unwell and 
not able to spend as much time in the organization of 
the event, they did ensure that all tasks were covered. 
Thanks to those members that helped Pat and Audrey 
to achieve this.   
  
Annual General Meeting 

Tonight. Nominations are open and may be accepted 
tonight, so think about making yourself available. 
Also consider who you would like to guide your club 
for the next 12-month term and nominate accordingly. 
 
Attendance Book. 

Please sign for insurance purposes. 
 

WANTED TO ........ 
SELL OR BUY. 
 
1. FOR SALE 
Pentax outfit 
SF7 with 28/80 zoom lens. 
Dedicated Pentax flash 
50mm lens 
300mm lens 
2x converter 
Cokin filters. 
$350 for the lot. 
Phone Martyn 0409032729 or 60425316 
2. Chusan is looking for Darkroom equipment. 
Enlarger, trays, changing bag etc. Please call her if 
you think you may have relevant gear for sale. 
Ph 60246667 
3. Jean and Charles will have some books on 
photography for sale at the November GM, so bring 
along some dollars and pre buy a few Chrisie presents. 
 
This section is for your use. If you have something to 
sell or wish to purchase something give the editor a 
call on 60244885. Best of all, it’s free to members. 
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